
October 13th, 2011
Dennis Bevington, MP
Western Arctic
4908-49th Street
Yellowknife NT
X1A 2P5

Reference; Visit to the Introduction to Government class

Via email; bevind1@parl.gc.ca

Dear Dennis,

Thank you for making time in your busy schedule to come and speak to the 

Introduction to Government class. The learners appreciated your insights 

and observations about the workings of government in the House of 

Commons. They were very interested to hear the responsibilities of your 

position.

Attached to the email of this letter is a copy of the photo I took of you with 

the learners.

Regards

Arthur Osborne

Arthur Osborne
Instructor
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